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Tuesday 22nd October 2024 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
Consultation on admission arrangements for 2026-27 
 
As part of the Department for Education’s School Admissions Code, schools are required to 
consult on their admission arrangements at least every 7 years.  
 
In line with this guidance, we are consulting again without any changes to our proposed 
admission arrangements for the academic year 2026/27. A copy of our proposed Admission 
Arrangements for the Academic Year 2026/27 accompanies this letter.  
 
The consultation period is open for 6 weeks from 4th November to the 16th December 
2024. 
 
If you wish to comment on the proposed admission arrangements for 2026-27, please write 
to:  The Clerk to the LGB, St. Ambrose Catholic Primary School, Leswell Street, 
Kidderminster, DY10 1RP or email enquiry_amb@emmausmac.com with “Admission 
arrangements consultation” as the email subject header, by Monday 16th December.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs E Brocklesby    

 
Mrs Brocklesby     
Executive Principal          
   
All parents at St Ambrose Catholic Primary School  
All parents at local nurseries and Emmaus MAC schools  
All local primary schools in our Parish and neighbouring Parishes  
All Local Authority Admission Authorities, currently serving St Ambrose Catholic Primary School 
(Worcestershire)  
Birmingham Diocesan Education Service 
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